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TO THE COPOLCO MEMBERS Ref. COPOLCO N267  

2017-02-21 

 

 

Further updates: 2017 COPOLCO meeting and related events  

Dear Sir or Madam, 

This is to inform you that due to organizational imperatives, the schedule of the COPOLCO 
plenary meeting and related events has been changed slightly. The events will take place over 
four days, from 15-18 May as follows:  

Monday, 15 May:   Working group meetings 
Tuesday, 16 May Opening ceremony, working group meetings, capacity building workshop 
Wednesday, 17 May International workshop on road safety 
Thursday, 18 May Plenary meeting 
Friday, 19 May Free 
 
Kindly also note updated details about the meeting venue.  

All events will take place at the Pullman Hotel City Centre.  

 (http://www.pullman-kualalumpur-citycentre.com).  

No. 4 Jalan Conlay, 50450 Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia 
Tel: +603 2170 8888 
Fax: +603 2170 8999 
Email: enquiry@pullman-klcc.com  

GPS: N 3° 9' 0.47'' E 101° 42' 52.20'' 
 
We will provide more information about programmes, social events and registration on a dedicated 
Web site in the next few weeks. 

Meeting of ISO/PC 303, Guidelines on consumer warranties and guarantees 

For those members having expressed interest in attending a meeting of ISO/PC 303 on 11-12 May, 
we regret to inform you that this meeting has been cancelled in order to put priority on the COPOLCO 
events.   

The leadership team of ISO/PC 303 is looking for a potential host for a rescheduled meeting, and 
we will inform you of any developments. In the meantime, we would be pleased to hear from you if 
your National Standards Body is already a member of ISO/PC 303 (or interested in joining it) and 
could host a meeting of this PC in the near future.     

We thank you for taking note of the above.  

Yours faithfully,   

 

Dana Kissinger-Matray 
Secretary of COPOLCO  
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